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Further Information Contact: 

Rep. Adam Neylon (608) 266-5120 

Rep. Neylon Opposes Gov. Evers’ Mask Mandate; Supports Freedom of Choice 

Pewaukee — Today State Representative Adam Neylon (R-Pewaukee) issued the following statement in response to 

Governor Evers’ issuance of Executive Order #82, declaring a state of emergency, and Emergency Order #1, requiring 

masks in public: 

"I am incensed by this governor’s latest attempt to subvert the ability of Wisconsin citizens, local governments, 

businesses and religious organizations to make their own decisions. I believe these decisions are best made at the 

local level because they know what is best for themselves and for their families. It comes down to freedom and 

personal responsibility, and unlike Gov. Evers, I support freedom and trust the people of Wisconsin.  

 

“To that end, I will do whatever I can do as a representative of the people of this state to fight this action. Enough 

is enough.” 
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